TAX CLASSIFICATION NOTICE 
The Board of Selectmen of the Town of Leverett will hold a tax classification hearing on Tuesday, December 6, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. at the Leverett Town Hall, 9 Montague Rd, Leverett, MA.
The purpose of this hearing will be to determine the allocation of the FY 2023 tax levy for all classes of property. The public is invited to attend. Remote attendance will be available – please see the Leverett Select Board web page at www.leverett.ma.us for access information.

_________________________________________________________
